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We support HB 2005, Prohibiting Ghost Guns and Untraceable Firearms. Allowing 

these types of weapons is another way around the legal purchase of a firearm. We 

want firearms registered with the people who legally purchased them and not hiding 

in basements made from kits bought off the internet. Oregon needs HB 2005.  


